
Welcome to 7th Grade!

Summer is a fantastic time to sit 
back, relax, and enjoy a great book! 
Your 7th grade teachers look forward 
to sharing the great books they read 
over the summer with you. We 
encourage summer reading for 
pleasure with 

at

 Tamanend Middle School! We hope that you 
are enjoying your summer. The teachers on the Journey and Legacy 
Teams are excited to meet you and guide you through all the new 
experiences you will enjoy at  TMS. We are planning on an amazing 
school year! Being prepared is an essential element for success. To 
reach your goals, please come prepared with your supplies on the first 
day of school. The supply list is included in this letter and posted on the 
TMS website. To establish successful organizational skills as a 7th 
grader, you 

 

 



7th Grade Supplies
Please contact Ms. Vitacco (Journey Team 


